OFFIGE OF THE GOVERNOR
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To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate bills 1350 and 1358 without my signature.

At a time when so many have raised concerns about the number of regulations in California, I
believe it would be more prudent to leave the matter of diaper changing stations to the private
sector. Already, many businesses have taken steps to accommodate their customers in this
regard.

This may be a good business practice, but not one that I am inclined to legislate.

Sincerely,
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